Japen

THE LOWELL DEVELOPMENT AND FINANCIAL CORPORATION

Steve

September 19, 1980

TO: Friends of the L.D.F.C.

We are holding our Annual Stockholders' and Directors'
Meetings on Monday, October 6, 1980, at the Yorick Restaurant, 91
Dutton Street, Lowell, Massachusetts. At approximately between 4:00 p.m.
to 4:30 p.m., there will be a social hour at the Yorick Restaurant for those people like you who have worked, supported, and shown an interest in the L.D.F.C. There will also be slides of some "before" and "after" pictures of our projects.

We, cordially, request your attendance.

Very truly yours,

George L. Duncan President

GLD/cim

R.S.V.P.: Please ask for either Carole McOsker or Mary Lonergan at 452-4000.

Steve attending